Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Region VI, Central Visayas

SCHOOLS DIVISION OF NEGROS ORIENTAL

www.depednegor.net

TRAVEL ORDER
NO._120% 5.2018

TO

OFFICE

PURPOSE

DATE OF TRAVEL

October 8, 2018 [ '
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MS. ISABEL R. AUSTRAL
Principal, Caticugan Elem. School
Siaton 3 District

Division of Negros Oriental

To attend the AFLATOUN FINANCIAL EDUCATION
NATIONAL LEADERS' CONGRESS

October 10-12, 2018

VENUE/PLACE Microtel by Windham in UP Technohub, Commonwealth
Avenue, Quezon City
ALLOWED/CHARGED TO: Bonbonon Farmers Multi-Purpose Cooperative of Siaton

Negros Oriental

_X : Transportation and other incidental expenses

X : Accommodation

Note: Your travel is on official time only.

WILFREDA D. BONGALOS, PH.D., CESOV
Schools Disi rintendent !
aivjl 3’
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[\
WILFREDA D. BONGALOS, Ph.D., CESOV Q’ '
Schools Division Superintendent
Department of Education, Division of Negros Oriental

Dearest SDS Bongalos,
Greetings from the NATCCO Network!

The growth of the Aflatoun Program in the Philippines is mainly attributed to the power of
meaningful partnership and collaboration. As our partner in bringing social and financial education
program to Filipino children and youth, the Department of Education has always been our ally in
developing our young people to be equipped for the 21st century economy. This partnership has
achieved so much for the past decade. The Philippines is now the third largest implementer in the
global Aflatoun network. As of today, we are serving 1,358 schools, trained more than 7,000 teachers,
and provided 260,000 children the access to child-friendly accounts amounting to a total of P166
million - all through our partnerships with DepEd and local Cooperatives. We ultimately see this
partnership growing and evolving - with the overall goal of making every Filipino child a saver and a
change-maker in sustainable communities.

To celebrate this partnership and explore exciting opportunities for the next decade of the Aflatoun
Program and Financial Education in the Philippines, we would like to respectfully invite Ms. Isabel
R. Austal, Principal of Caticugan Elementary School in Siaton, Negros Oriental, to the Aflatoun
Financial Education National Leaders’ Congress this coming October 10-12, 2018 in Quezon
City. The venue will be at Microtel by Windham in UP Technohub, Commonwealth Avenue,
Quezon City.

Our cooperative partner in Bonbonon, Bonbonon Farmers Multi-Purpose Cooperative, will
sponsor her event registration and transportation. They will also coordinate with her regarding the
details of the event. Kindly see attached Program of Activities for your perusal and guidance. We look
forward to her active participation in this one of a kind event.

Through this Congress, we hope to encourage our DepEd Leaders to continuously inspire the schools
for the enrichment of the Program. This is also in line with DepEd’s efforts to incorporate its
Financial Literacy Program across all Levels, which NATCCO is part of in DepEd’s Technical Working
Group. We believe that developing lasting partnership requires meaningful interaction and this
activity will be our best platform to strengthen our united advocacies!

Thank you so much, and we look forward to the participation of Negros Oriental! .

Sincerely

SYLVI1 PARAGUYA
Chief Executive Officer
NATCCO Network



